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The invoice from John O. for printing and mailing the last three issues of the Northern Hi 
Lights (NHL) was as follows: J/F $29, Mar. $30 and April $32, at $1 a copy. 

I have a request in to our Technology Coordinator, Kathi D., to see if the NHL can be 
sent out from newsletter@nynafg.com instead of from my private email, to protect the 
editor from spam and viruses. 

I am also seeking up-to-date email addresses for the District Representatives so that I 
can alert them to the NHL deadlines in hopes that they will share some of their District 
Doings.

Thank you,

Gwenne R.
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